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Key Dates: (New dates in red) 
 
December 2024 
 
6th Xmas Fayre 5-7pm 
 
10th + 11th Infant Nativity  
 
13th Flu spray vaccinations 
 
16th Juniors Christmas Service 10am @ St 
Peter’s Church 
 
19th Xmas Lunch and Jumper Day 
 
20th Break up for Christmas at 1.30pm 
 
January 2025 
 
6th Children return to school 
 
February 2025 
 
14th INSET Day 
 
24th Children return to school 
 
April 2025 
 
4th Break up for Easter at 1:30pm 
 
22nd Children return to school 
 
May 2025 
5th May Bank Holiday – school closed 
 
23rd INSET Day 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we near the end of November and the last few weeks of term, I wanted to share 

how proud I am, of the children at Newlands for their effort and commitment to 

their learning. The children are so keen to share their learning and tell me how 

proud they are of their work, I hope that for those of you who were able to join us 

at Parent Drop-in this week you discovered more about your child’s learning 

journeys and the opportunity for your child to share their work with you. 

Despite the weather last week, Year 2 enjoyed their trip to The Sustainability 

Centre where they discovered more about how animals and plants are suited to 

their environments. Their display in school demonstrates how they explored 

habitats in different ways using their senses to discover colour, scent, sound and 

texture. Scientists in training! 

These last two weeks the children have been thinking about how to ‘Be Kind’, one 

of our school behaviour for learning values. It has been a delight to watch the 

children at play, engaging with their new equipment and sharing them with the 

other children. During assembly, the children were able to share their experiences 

about how they can ‘Be Kind’ to the global environment and what they could do to 

support the local community. A shining example of empathy and commitment the 

children at Newlands model.  

Sadly, today we say goodbye to our school cook, Mrs Phillips-Stafford who is 

leaving us to start a new job. She has been at Newlands for 11 years and we are so 

grateful for the lovely meals she cooked for all of us and wish her well. Thankyou! 

Lastly, the children in KS1 are busy practising their Nativity and working really hard 

to learn their songs. We look forward to welcoming you to their performance.  

Enjoy your weekend. 

Mrs Martin and the team at Newlands. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do Good December – small acts of kindness. 
 

 
 

         

                                         

This half term, KS2 have been 

introduced to TTRS and have been 

enjoying using this platform to 

improve their recall speed and 

accuracy. It has been great to see the 

children comparing their scores on 

the leader board and working to 

improve their recall speed with some 

healthy competition. Thank you for 

supporting us to develop a strong 

foundation for your children's 
mathematical learning. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHO TO CONTACT IF YOU HAVE A CONCERN ABOUT A CHILD 

If you are worried about a child's safety, please do not hesitate to contact any of the Designated Safeguarding Leads straight away. 
 
The following members of staff are Designated Safeguarding Leads for Newlands Primary School: 
 
*Mrs Diane Martin 
*Mrs Danielle Owens 
*Mrs Laura Harris (DDSL) 
 
They can be contacted through the school office via email enquiries@newlands.hants.sch.uk  or telephone on 01252871188 
Safeguarding Governor: Mr Rob Sales  
********************* 

For a copy of our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy, please visit our school website or ask at the school office. 

Christmas Fayre – 5-7pm Friday 6th December 

We are looking forward to welcoming you next Friday, to the Christmas Fayre. The children are definitely getting excited 

about the upcoming Christmas activities. Thank you so much for all the donations we have received today for the 

TOMBOLA. The PTA work tirelessly to ensure they raise as much money as possible for the children in school. This is a 

great opportunity to come together as a school community and share some joy. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Monday 2nd September  
INSET Day 
 
Tuesday 3rd September 
Children start back at school 
 
Monday 16th September  
Year 1 QMC Science Visit 
 
Friday 20th September 
Year 1 QMC Science Visit 
 
Thursday 3rd October 
Flu Immunisations 
 
Friday 11th October  
INSET Day  
 
W/B 14th October  
STEM Week 
 
Tuesday 15th October  
School Photos  
 
Tuesday 15th October 
Parents’ Evening 
 
Thursday 17th October 
Parents’ Evening 
 
Monday 21st October  
Year 6 Residential 
 
W/B 21st October  Mental 
Health Week & Trees Week 
Tuesday 22nd October  KS1 
Disco 
Thursday 24th October KS2 
Disco 
Thursday 24th October  Harvest 
Assembly (school only) 
Monday 28th October  Half 
Term Week 
W/B 11th November Anti-
Bullying Week 
Friday 15th November Children 
in Need 
W/B 18th November Parliament 
Week 
Tuesday 19th November KS2 
Maths Day 
Monday 2nd December  Year 6 
QMC Science Visit 
Tuesday 10th December  Year 1 
& Year R Nativity 
Thursday 12th 
December Nursery Nativity 

Friday 13th December Year 3 & 
4 Christmas Carol Concert 
Monday 16th December 
 Non-Uniform Day (in return 
for tombola prizes) & 
Marshmallow Toasting 
Tuesday 17th December 
 Christmas Market (after 
school) 
Wednesday 18th December 
 Christmas Lunch 
Thursday 19th December 
 Christmas Jumper Day (with 
party games) 
Friday 20th December Last 
Day of Term (1:15pm finish) 
– (pm - online safeguarding 
training) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
INSET Days 2024/2025 
Monday 2nd September 2024 
Friday 11th October 2024 
Friday 28th March 2025 
Monday 21st July 2025 
Tuesday 22nd July 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Stars of the Week – 22.11.24 + 29.11.24 

Chestnut class – Owen, Willow, Harley and Tilly. 

Willow class – Jessica, Olivia, Wyatt and Ava. 

Oak class – Veronica, Faith, Taryn and Elizabeth. 

Silver Birch class – Gabrael, Emily, Liam and Abel. 

Maple class – Brooke, Finley, Bryn and Penny. 

Beech class – Isabelle, Mia, Jimmy-James and Harrison. 

Rowan class – Bella, Maya, Tony-James and Erin. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 and Year 5 
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